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Ves. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

GDI PICTURES

Chuck Fagone <psf@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, May 9, 2016 at 7:20 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Yes, | will update Urban insight as well with my observations.as well:

Per inspection as noted in the supporting pictures, excessive yard debris, soil, logs and brush have been pushed
over the edge of the property line that abuts the water side. At least 1-3 inches of top soil and vegetation have
been removed within the shore land zone creating erosion issues. The silt fence is not properly installed on the
site and will need to be corrected.

[Quoted text hidden]

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=154953fad4a7b5961&sim|=154953fa4a7b5961 17



